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Rainbows End 

It has of course been an incredibly difficult and worrying time for everyone, especially for those within 

the NHS and the care giving sectors, and we here at Blenheim House are proud to say that we remain 

stoutly dedicated to the residents and staff we have here within our warm Walton-on-the-Naze care 

home community. We have unfortunately lost residents to this terrible pandemic, and our hearts go 

out their families and loved ones, but we take comfort in the fact that we have also achieved the 

incredible, the almost impossible during such turbulent and unprecedented of times, and this is due 

only to the inspiring and unwavering care and dedication of our amazing team of staff.  

“We would also like to take this opportunity to thank those who have supported us, those 

who have kindly donated gifts and treats throughout the lock down period, and we extend 

our heart-felt gratitude to each and every person who ensured that we remained buoyant 

whilst Covid-19 was at its peak.” 

On a lighter and more positive note, we would like to announce that our newly arranged family visiting 

room will be up and running within just a matter of days, ensuring that families and visitors can 

continue to visit with our beloved residents in a safe, covid-19 compliant space, assured by the 

knowledge that we continue to do all that we can, under Government guidelines to ensure that the 

vital contact that our residents require can still be achieved. All required PPE and sanitisation 

provisions will be available, all we ask is that these visits are booked in advance to ensure availability. 

Our home was designed and built to be a friendly and welcoming space, with a warm family 

atmosphere created by our very special, talented team of staff.  Here at Blenheim House we pride 

ourselves on being caring, considerate, courteous, sensitive and supportive towards all of our 

residents.  

Every Staff Member and Health Carer at Blenheim House is recruited on merit, and for their passion 

and dedication to providing excellent levels of quality care to our residents. We have exceptionally 

high expectations, which are facilitated by the outstanding level of training that we continue to 

provide our team, as promoting a holistic approach to the daily health and social needs of our 

residents is essential - After all, it is not just a job, but a vocation. 

For more information on the incredible care we can offer, or to visit us please contact our Residential 

Manager Marlene Ashard on 01255 675548 or via email at manager.blenheim@rctl.co.uk. We are 

situated at 39-41 Kirby Rd, Walton-on-the-Naze, Essex CO14 8QT. 

Content kindly provided by Vanessa Streete, Plethora of Words Limited, who’s own father is a dear resident with us here at Blenheim House. 
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